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Welcome back to the start of a new school year.  I 
hope that everyone had a wonderful summer 
break and that they are ready for the start of 
term.  
 
Our topic for the autumn term is Rainforests – a 
great topic for everyone to get involved with and 
enjoy.   
 

                                                                       Liz Smith   

Other information:  

PE for Class Four will be on a Friday afternoon in 
September.  Children should try to be responsible 
for remembering to have their PE kit in school on 
this day. 

Equipment:  All children in Class Four should have 
a fountain pen (with washable BLUE INK), an 
eraser pen, their own pencil, rubber, ruler & 
sharpener.   

If possible, they should also have their own set of 
blending colouring pencils or watercolour pencils, 

which should be labelled with their names.   

Children should not bring gel pens or felt tip pens 
to use. 

Please encourage your children to continue to 
read at home as frequently as possible, including 

reading aloud to an adult or older sibling. 

 

 

 

 

 

Spellings & Homework: 
The spelling lists for Class Four children 
are given out as a paper copy, but the 
spelling lists are also available on the 
website.  This is also true for the 
Homework Tasks list.  Children in Class 
Four are encouraged to become more 
responsible for remembering to 
complete and bring in their homework 
independently and on time. 
 

Literacy homework is due in on 
MONDAYS please.  Maths 
homework is due in on FRIDAYS. 
 

‘Be the best you can be.’ 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR: 
Friday 7th September: Welcome back 
PTA Barbeque 
Tuesday 25th September: Visit by 
Chester Zoo Outreach team, connected 
with the Rainforest topic 
Wednesday 3rd October: Visit to 
Chester Cathedral as part of our RE 
topic. 
Thursday 25th October: Harvest Service 
in St. Peter’s Church 
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I am always pleased to receive any 
volunteers to help with reading 
practice (preferably in the afternoons).   
 
If you are able to help, please let me 
know. 
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